
 

 

13th May 2024 

Dear parent/carer,  

Our year 10 students are heading towards their summer exam season.  This is an important time for 

them and I wanted to outline what the next few weeks will look like, and what we will be doing to 

support them in their preparation for these exams. 

To ensure students are as well prepared as possible we will: 

• Provide students with a list of topics for each exam so that they know which aspects of the 

course to revise. 

• Provide a ‘study skills’ session delivered by an external company who are experts in this field 

on the 21st May 2024.  This will ensure students know HOW to approach their revision.  

• Provide form time resources to help students plan their revision schedule and practice the 

revision techniques. 

• Signpost revision resources through their class ‘Team’. 

We understand that exams can be a stressful time for students and want them to be as well prepared 

as possible.  If you have any concerns or questions, please direct them to their form tutor in the first 

instance who will be able to provide support. 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

Victoria Stolworthy 



 

 

Vice Principal Quality of Education 


